
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Technology Board Report
06/18/25

Buyback / Recycle Project
CCSD technology buy back / recycle are still underway. Everything is collected and prepared to be released 
from various management systems. Shipping logistics have posed some issues, but we're told the tech pallets 
should ship within the next 2 weeks.

Technology Refresh
New devices have arrived, and we will begin setting everything up July 1st to hopefully free us up for 
reopening of CES to address any issues that may come with as well as ensure the modulars are good to go.

Internet Relocation & Restoration
Trenching conduit for fiber between the Elementary and modulars is in the process of or has been absorbed 
into the remodel via change order as opposed to being completely on the district. Once that is in place, AP&T 
will be able to run fiber between CES and the mods to ensure a reliable internet connection for CMS students 
next year. 

To restore internet to the Elementary with the Middle School out of commission, AP&T will also be running 
fiber up the hill, through the head start building and through conduit to the Elementary. 

Primary service has been relocated from CMS to CHS with the assistance of AP&T. We took the network down 
on 6/16 and were back up and running as of 6/18. With the removal of all our network equipment, we are 
officially and completely out of the CMS building.

The fiber runs and network migration are part of our e-rate application which means the district is only 
responsible for 15% of the total, roughly $2,500.00
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